
AGM,  Oct 26th  
Election results from the AGM: 
 
President – Ron Wood 
Vice President - David Stanchuk 
Treasure - Doug Daverne 
Secretary – Malcom McLeod 
Directors – Cliff Padington,  Wayne Runyon,  Noel McAvena  and 
Vic Zubot 
 
Thanks to the above members for continuing on in their 
positions on the executive and to Doug Daverne for joining the 
team. 
 

Banquet Saturday Oct 26th  
Once again an excellent meal was provided by the Royal Regina 
Golf Club.   
 
Following the meal and door prizes, Audrey Kahovec did an 
excellent presentation;  going over the highlights of her career in 
aviation (it was interesting to hear the wide range of aircraft she  
has flown commercially). She also talked about some of the 
challenges and successes she has had as the new General 
Manager of the Regina Flying Club. I think the RFC is in good 
hands and will flourish under her direction. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Thanks to Bert Hamilton for all his hard work as EAA Chapter 154 

Treasurer over the last 32 years. At the Annual Banquet Bert was 

presented with a plaque in recognition of all his contributions to the 

chapter as treasurer. 

 

I welcome any input members might have for future issues, I can be 

reached via email at wood23@sasktel.net, by phone 306-751-1064  

Ron Wood 

 

CH701 Project  
Pre-cover inspection has been completed on the 701, one 
snag was identified in the elevator. On closer inspection we 
discovered more flaws than just missing deburring and have 
decided to totally rebuild the piece. We were surprised on 
the workmanship of this piece as most of what Richard had 
fabricated was of high quality. All in all, the MD-RA inspector 
was very happy with the chapter’s workmanship and that of 
the original builder. 
 

VMC Club next Meeting Wednesday Feb 29th 
We have tentatively scheduled the next VMC session for Feb 
29th at 1:00. More details to follow closer to the date. 
 
Some good ideas came forward at the AGM for the sessions 
and we have plans for additional content that should make 
the sessions even more interesting.   
 

Membership is Due end of September 
For the time being, please continue to contact Bert for 
membership renewal. Once Doug is up to speed on banking 
procedures and has signing authority he will take 
responsibility 
 
Membership in EAA 154 is open to anyone with an interest 
in aviation and costs $25 per year. Membership runs from 
Oct. 1st to Sept 31st. A free 6 month trial membership is 
available to new members.  
 

For renewals contact: 
Bert Hamilton 306 731-2221  
E-Mail bertandbarb@sasktel.net 
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Glasair I RG and Mooney for sale 
 
Earl Kickley a long time chapter 154 member recently 
passed away which has resulted in his aircraft becoming 
available for purchase 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


